
Iii ,.

Se Someromoea/d ofAEmc/uaeUs+ . . . ;

b $XeCW/50e ce cf bman- pvebes
'

a v( m e n l f h tb b b h //kW
Michael S. Dukakis

** * **' @odon Off f f
Philip W.Johnston

secretary Eleventh Floor Telt 727-6214
Dav6d H. Mulligan

**''"*'
December 12, 1989

[O f,f.5V

so *24
!p

!U.S. N.R.C. i
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Washington, D.C. 2055
;

Dear Document Control Clerk
,

This letter is to officially notify you that effective immediately, it
will no longer be.necessary for NRC Project Managers to contact the !

Radiation Control Program of the Massachusetts Department of Public
Health for comments on amendments to the operating licenses of the
Pilgrim Nuclear = Power Plant and the Rowe Nuclear Power Plant.

,

iIt is the-intention of the Radiation Control Program of the
Massachusetts Department of Public Health to notify the NRC when and
if we have comments on any amendments, and we therefore find the,

t follow-up telephone calls by the NRC Project Managers to no longer be !

necessary. This request applies to the following docket numbers:

; Docket Number 5029 -- Rowe Nuclear Power Plant-
Docket Number 5293 -- Pilgrim Nuclear Powek Plant

If you have any further questions, please call me directly at (617),

,' 727-6214, C

-

Sincerely,

'

; .

Robert M. Hallisey, Dir c or
Radiation Control Progra '
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